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Modernization:  Electronic Claims Submission for All 

Providers to be Implemented in February 2019 

The new, modernized Medicaid Management Information System (MMIS) will be implemented on February 

4, 2019.  The new system will improve electronic claims submission and enhance electronic options for 

users to alleviate the need for paper communication. 

Effective February 4, 2019, providers will be required to submit claims to Nevada Medicaid by using the 

new Provider Web Portal Direct Data Entry (DDE) function or by using a Trading Partner (service center or 

clearinghouse) to submit their claims. 

Some of the benefits providers will see with the new system will include: 

 Ability to upload claims attachments via the Provider Web Portal  

 Online submission of claim adjustments  

 Ability to research claims and identify adjudication status in almost real-time 

 Ability to submit ALL Third Party Liability (TPL) claims electronically 

More information will be communicated through web announcements in the coming months regarding 

preparations needed to use the new system; training for users to review the benefits and processes of the 

new system; and reference documents to assist users. 

 

 


